
Upcoming events

Join us for the enchanted forest carnival

Wed. Feb. 20 - Scrabble Club
Thu. Feb. 21 - Spirit Night at Mooyah 
 4:00-9:00pm
Fri. Feb. 22  - $1 Dress Up: Hat Day
Thu. Feb. 28 - 1st Gr. Program 6:30pm
Fri. Mar. 1 - Brown Bag
Sat. Mar. 2 - PCE Carnival 
 11:00am-4:00pm
Tue. Mar. 5 - Kindness Club 3:15pm
Wed. Mar. 6 - 4th Gr. Birthday Celebrations
Thu. Mar. 7 - Kinder Rodeo
Mon. Mar. 11 - Fri. Mar. 15 - 
 Spring Break
Wed. Mar. 20 - Student Council
Thu. Mar. 21 - 2nd Gr. Program 6:30pm
Fri. Mar. 22 - 1st Gr. Birthday Celebrations
Wed. Mar. 27 - PK-2nd Gr. Author Visit 
Wed. Mar. 27 - Custodian’s Day
Thu. Mar. 28 - Future Family Welcome Night
Fri. Mar. 29 - $1 Dress Up: 
 Flip Flop & Sunglasses Day
Tue. Apr. 2 - Kindness Club 3:15pm
Wed. Apr. 3 - Paraprofessionals Day
Thu. Apr. 4 - PC Art Show
Fri. Apr. 5 - Brown Bag

Healthy Heart Jog takes place every 
Monday, weather and school schedule 
permitting. Feel free to come to 
school and jog with your child!
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Spirit night at Mooyah Burgers:
Thursday, February 21, 4:00-9:00PM
PCE will receive 15-25% of the proceeds. The more people that go, the more we make!

Exciting announcement for the PCE 
Carnival and Auction! This year, for 
the first time ever, we will be offering 
Mobile Bidding for all silent auction 
items. After registering on your 
computer, tablet, iPhone or Android 
device, you’ll be able to receive 
automatic outbid notifications via 
email, text message and screen alerts 
if someone beats your bid at Carnival. 
With this new system you’ll also be able 
to bid on items no matter where you 
are - even from the Carnival Bounce 

House! Additionally, self-checkout will 
be available so you can skip the line 
once the auction has ended.

We encourage you to go to 
pebblecreekpto.org/Carnival.html 
BEFORE CARNIVAL to register to bid. 
The process only takes a minute and 
you will be all set to use your phone 
to bid. Thank you for supporting 
the Pebble Creek Elementary PTO 
through the Carnival and Auction. 
Happy Bidding!

New this year for Carnival Silent Auction: Mobile Bidding

Wee del iver  open 
for  spr ing semester
Wee Deliver is open for 
the spring semester.  We 
encourage you to write 
letters to your students 
often. They love your 
notes and encouragement! 
Access your student’s 
classroom address at www.
pebblecreekpto.org.

Congrats to our Spring 2019 4th Grade Postmasters:  Luke Davidson, 
Cooper Binderup, Sammy Hall, Gage Banks, Michael Rudolph, 
Gretchen Rudolph, Evelyn Schmeichel, and Gabby Mecham (not pictured).

We are in need of cookies, brownies or 
cupcakes donations (store purchased 
is just fine) for Carnival. Drop off at the 
office by Friday, March 1st by 3:00PM.

Desserts needed for 
Panther CarnivalDrop off any flavor 2-liter bottles of 

drink to the school office by 3:00PM 
on Friday, March 1st for 
Carnival’s very popular 
Soda Pop Toss game!

Bring in Soda Pop Bottles

www.facebook.com/pebblecreekpto
www.pebblecreekpto.org
www.pebblecreekpto.org/carnival.html
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Volunteers are needed for Carnival on March 2nd!  If you can donate your 
time or know of an organization that would like to volunteer, please email 
vips.pebblecreek@gmail.com.

Be a superstar! Sign up to volunteer at carnival!

Kinder Rodeo is 
Thursday, March 7th 
in the afternoon. 
Kindergartners will participate in rodeo 
activities. Put on your boots and join us!

Kinder Rodeo
We need your pictures! Please 
pick some favorites and upload 
them to the Balfour Image Share 
App. Visit www.pebblecreekpto.org/
Yearbooks.html for more information.

Last call for Yearbook Photos

We welcome any donations to go along 
with our themes or simply send in a 
monetary donation and let us do the 
shopping for you! Donations can be sent 
to school with your child or dropped off 
in the front office by Friday, February 22nd. 
Please make any check donations payable 
to Pebble Creek PTO and write baskets in 
the memo section.
Class Basket themes:
Kindergarten - The Aggies Are We
First Grade - Outdoor Fun
Second Grade - Girly Girls
Third Grade - Family Fun
Fourth Grade - Boys will be Boys
If you have any questions or want to 
donate a specific item, please email Shawn 
at Shawndonohoo.henderson@gmail.com 
or Monica at monicafloreszacapa@hotmail.
com. Please consider donating to help raise 
funds for our school!

Donate to This year’s Carnival 
class baskets

SATURDAY, MARCH 2ND • 11AM-4PM 
AT PEBBLE CREEK ELEMENTARY

40 KID-FRIENDLY GAMES INCLUDING BOUNCE HOUSES,
GREAT FOOD, RAFFLES, 

A SILENT AUCTION FOR ALL AGES, AND MORE!

TICKETS GO ON SALE NEXT WEEK BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL
OR BUY TICKETS THE DAY OF THE EVENT.

COME JOIN US!

The collection date for winter is February 20. Turn 
your trimmed Box Tops into your teacher. The class 
that collects the most Box Tops will receive a reward!

Box Tops Collection coming soon

Carnival auctions will be available online beginning 
February 24th at 5:00pm. You can pre-bid on items 
or pay the “Buy It Now” price on select items. Go to 
pebblecreekpto.org/Carnival.html for more info.

Start Your Bidding!
OnlineAuction
OnlineAuction

Drop off a new book or toy donation in the school foyer by 
Wednesday, Feb. 27th to help support the Kids’ Raffle for Carnival.

Toys & books Needed for carnival Kids’ Raffle

The Fourth Grade Variety Show will be May 21st. 
Permission forms with more details will be sent 
home after spring break. Be thinking about your act! 

Save the date for the variety show

Enchanted Forest Carnival 
Shirts are on sale NOW! Place 
your order through February 
21st. There are a variety of 
youth and adult styles available. 
Please visit pebblecreekpto.org 
for access to the online store.

Carnival shirts on sale
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